
 
 
 

 
January 6, 2021 
 
Dear Central Bucks Winter Sport Parents and Guardians:  
 
As we prepare to begin contests for our high school and middle school programs, I wanted to 
make our community aware of some restrictions we are currently navigating in our athletic 
departments.  The Order of the Secretary of the Pennsylvania Department of Health for 
Mitigation and Enforcement provides the allowable rate for indoor capacity.   Per the order, for 
indoor gatherings or events, all of our athletic programs must abide by the “10 percent or less” 
occupancy requirements. Student participants and coaching staff must be included in the total 
number of individuals that contribute to the 10 percent total.  This severely limits our ability to 
host spectators as some of our venues reach the 10 percent capacity with just the participants in 
the contest. We are hopeful that these restrictions will be lifted, and we will be able to welcome 
our community back to our facilities soon.  However, until these restrictions are revised, the 
following procedures are in place for all athletic events held in Central Bucks School District.    
 

Sport and Level Number of Spectators  

High School Basketball, Cheerleading, 
Wrestling and Track  

2 complimentary tickets per athlete at home 
games only 

High School Swimming  No spectators due to capacity limits 

Middle School Wrestling No spectators due to meet setup and capacity 
limits 

Middle School Basketball and Cheerleading  1 complimentary ticket per athlete at home 
games only 

 
Tickets will be distributed through the athletic departments prior to the first home game.  I also 
want to remind our high school parents that the Suburban One League has a no visiting spectator 
policy for the winter season, which prevents families from attending away contests.   
 

Best,  

 

 

 

Danielle Turner 

District Athletic Director 

 

https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/coronavirus/Pages/Guidance/Event-Occupancy.aspx
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/coronavirus/Pages/Guidance/Event-Occupancy.aspx

